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The Museum at Warm Springs is Featured in the Guide to Oregon Indian Country! 
 
(Aug. 17, 2022, Warm Springs, Ore.) — The Museum at Warm Springs is included in 
the new Travel Guide to Oregon Indian Country, which was published this month. The 
Guide is free and can be viewed online. The Museum will have the Guide available in 
the Gift Shop soon. 
 
The Guide to Oregon Indian Country is a product of a yearlong partnership between 
Travel Oregon and the Tribal Tourism Working Group, a workgroup comprised of 
representatives of Oregon’s nine federally recognizes tribes. Driven by the editorial 
vision of a tribal subcommittee, the Guide aims to promote tribal tourism assets and 
cultural resources. 
 
The Guide offers resources and inspiration for visiting tribal regions to help boost 
economic impact. It includes ways to respect the land, history and cultures Indigenous 
peoples have occupied since time immemorial. It spotlights museums, casino resorts, 
outdoor activities and tribal events open to the public, in addition to detailed profiles of 
each tribe. 
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THE  MUSEUM AT  WARM SPR INGS
2189 HWY 26, WARM SPRINGS, OREGON

OPEN TUESDAY - SATURDAY - 9 AM TO 5 PM
CLOSED THANKSGIVING, CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR'S DAY

MUSEUMATWARMSPRINGS.ORG


